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At Stamiksiitsiikin Bullshoe Elementary, we lead from the heart, we value life, and know 
the children “Sacred Beings” we serve as valuable as the air we breathe, the water we 

drink, and the ground we walk on. Join us in your child’s educational journey.

SBE Team

SBE Week is Underway!
August 4th–7th
Teachers at Bullshoe Elementary are working diligently this week in preparation for the 
upcoming 2025–2026 school year. We're excited to announce the implementation of 
two new curriculums: Frog Street and Benchmark.As part of our commitment to high-
quality instruction, our team will be participating in professional development sessions 
focused on these programs. We look forward to a strong start and a successful school 
year ahead!

Custodial Preparation
The custodial team did an outstanding job deep cleaning both schools in preparation 
for the new school year. Bullshoe Elementary is clean, organized, and ready to welcome 
students and staff for the 2025–2026 academic year. We appreciate their hard work in 
ensuring a safe and welcoming environment.
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Student Support: Backpacks & School Supplies
We are grateful to Glacier Peaks for providing backpacks and school supplies for all 
students across the district. This generous support ensures that every child begins the 
school year prepared and equipped for success.

Open House
Bullshoe Elementary will host an Open House on August 20, 2025, from 4:00 to 5:00 PM. 
This event will give families the opportunity to meet teachers, tour classrooms, and get a 
preview of the year ahead. We look forward to welcoming students and their families 
back to school!

Let’s have a great 2025-2026 school year!


